
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
We would like to add our voices to those calling for the enshrinement in law, the right to 
use cash in daily life, and the necessity for businesses to accept cash payments. 
 
Not everyone can, or wants to, keep track of their spending online, or using little paper 
slips, and not everyone wants to compulsorily surrender a proportion of all their 
spending to banks and credit/debit card providers. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Joya Ghose and Roy Filleul 
 


